The GoldSheet
September 8, 2024

Welcome, Guests!... We are glad you are here! If you are a first-time visitor at North-
lake, we invite you to drop by the Welcome Desk on your way out to turn in your Con-
nection Card and pick up a free gift.

Connection Cards... We ask that everyone in attendance fill out a Connection Card
(inserted into your bulletin). After the service, ushers will collect cards at the exit doors.

Happy Anniversary... Today we celebrate Cathie Kalb’s 2nd Anniversary as Ministry
Assistant/Prayer Room Coordinator. Thank you, Cathie, for all you do for Northlake!

Mary Hill Davis Offering... This month, we will be receiving offerings designated to
support mission efforts in the state of Texas. Our goal is $3,000. This week is the
Week of Prayer. Prayer guides are inserted into your bulletins this morning.

Home Grown Small Groups... meet today to watch and discuss the next episode of
The Chosen. If you are not already a part of a group, you are invited to join the group
that meets in Room E-115 at noon.

LMNO Tree... Help the Northlake Ladies Minister to the Needs of Others by restocking
the Food Pantry! Take one or more green leaves from the tree near the library, pur-
chase the items on the leaf, return the items, and place a fall leaf on the tree.

Sunday School Leadership Training... All Sunday School teachers & directors
(adult, youth, children, preschool) are encouraged to this training event (session 2 of 3)
on Sun, Sept 15 at 12 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Lunch is provided, but we do ask for a
$2 per person donation to offset the cost of lunch. Please sign up on Realm or contact
the church office if you plan to come. The final training session will be on Sun, Oct 20.

Preschool Volunteers Needed... Our preschool is currently in need of 1 Sunday
School teacher (weekly) and 1 extended session workers (monthly). If you are interest-
ed in serving, please sign up on your Connection Card or contact Kelly Chronister.

Called Business Meeting... There will be a called business meeting on Sun, Sept 15
immediately following the service to vote on Dr. Bob Dean as our interim pastor.

Ladies Bunko... Ladies, join us in the Gathering Hall on Sun, Sept 29 at 5 pm to play
Bunko. It's easy to learn & fun to play. If you are able, bring a snack or drink to share!

All-Church Prayer Meeting... Make plans now to join us for our next All-Church Pray-
er Meeting on Wed, Sept 18 at 8 pm in the Worship Center.

Wi-Fi Password... Our Wi-Fi network is Northlake. Join using password TellHisStory.

Weekly GoldSheets... are available at nbcgarland.org or on Realm.

Activities for the Week:

Sunday, September 8
9:00 am Prayer Time (Anyone welcome!) (Prayer Room)
9:30 am Bible Study for all ages
10:45 am Worship Service (Worship Center)
12:00 pm Home Grown Church Group (Room E-115)
5:00 pm Home Grown Home Groups (various locations)

Tuesday, September 10

9:00 am Sonshine Kids Academy (Preschool Suite)
6:00 pm Pickleball (Multi-Purpose Center)
Wednesday, September 11
9:00 am Sonshine Kids Academy (Preschool Suite)
6:00 pm Bible Recap Discussion Group (Prayer Room)
Finance Committee Meeting (Conference Room)
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study (Seminar Room)
Adult Choir (Choir Room)

ESL Classes (Fellowship Hall, Rooms E-117 & E-118)
Marathon (Grades 6-12) (Youth Center)
Childcare (5th grade and younger) (Meet in the Gathering Hall)

8:00 pm Praise Band Rehearsal (Worship Center)
Thursday, September 12
9:00 am Sonshine Kids Academy (Preschool Suite)
Report for 9/1/24
Bible Study Attendance—123
Budget Giving 9/1/24 $22,452.17
Weekly Budget Need $14,992.00
Year-to-Date Budget Giving $272,801.69
YTD Budget Need $329,824.00
Finish the Work Giving 9/1/24 $300.00
Balance Due on Loan $468,572.95
Project Nehemiah Phase 2 Balance to Date $123,603.84
Thank you for your continued faithful giving!




